
 

Florida Department of Transportation 

RON DESANTIS 

GOVERNOR 
605 Suwannee Street 

Tallahassee, FL  32399-0450 

KEVIN J. THIBAULT, P.E. 

SECRETARY 

 

www.fdot.gov 

 

For Immediate Release 

May 9, 2019 

Contact: Hampton Ray 

(386) 269-3607 

Hampton.Ray@dot.state.fl.us 

I-95 to see overnight detour as part of Your10and95 project 
 

Jacksonville, Fla. – The Florida Department of Transportation will temporarily close I-95 at Park 

Street to remove overhead signage Saturday, May 11 from 11 p.m. until the signage is removed. 

The work is expected to take several hours, however, the detour is expected to be completed by 5 

a.m. Drivers will be detoured to the Acosta bridge during the closure.  

 

 
 

I-95 Northbound: Drivers will be detoured to the Downtown exit ramps and onto the Acosta 

Bridge. From the Acosta Bridge traffic will take a right onto Broad Street and then a left onto 

Adams Street where traffic can travel I-95 N or to I-10 West. 

I-95 Southbound: Drivers will be detoured to Forest Street to Riverside Avenue to the Acosta 

Bridge where traffic can rejoin I-95 southbound. 

I-10 Eastbound: Drivers attempting to travel onto I-95 southbound will be detoured at the I-95 

Interchange to the Forest Street to Riverside Avenue to the Acosta Bridge where traffic can 



 

 

rejoin I-95 southbound or continue onto I-95 north to the Union Street exit. Drivers will then turn 

right onto North Jefferson Street onto the Acosta Bridge where they can join I-95 southbound. 

Law enforcement officers will be on site to ensure the safety of drivers and construction crews. 

The $126 million project was awarded to Archer-Western Contractors and is expected to be 

completed in summer 2020, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting.  

For more information about this project, please visit Your10and95.com. 
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